
TITLE: Region 20 Store  
 
Dear School Community,  
 
We are excited to announce the opening of our first Region 20 online store!  Orders may be 
submitted until Sunday, October 25 and your items will arrive in time for Christmas. 
 
We will be creating stores throughout the year.  They will be open for a period of time, then closed, our 
bulk order will be submitted and processed, decorated with our new Region 20 images, then shipped 
directly to you (with free shipping).  In the future we will also have stores that are specific to schools, 
teams, activities, etc. and more stores that offer R20 District apparel and swag. 
 
You can always find our District Store page on the Region 20 website.  This page will have links to any 
stores that are currently open.  You will also find a feedback link where you can submit ideas for future 
items you would like to see offered for purchase. 
 
Regards, 
Chris 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rsd6.org%2Fo%2Frsd-20%2Fpage%2Fdistrict-store&data=05%7C01%7Ctownclerk%40warrenct.org%7C292936abd9ce4b74de0508dbca8b300d%7C935ceb4b868a4e92bb17c792a71d02e4%7C0%7C0%7C638326471387728159%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dISp3c8xob0%2Fgm2dKWLhDULORSV450rjZQQvsnyvUbs%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rsd6.org%2Fo%2Frsd-20&data=05%7C01%7Ctownclerk%40warrenct.org%7C292936abd9ce4b74de0508dbca8b300d%7C935ceb4b868a4e92bb17c792a71d02e4%7C0%7C0%7C638326471387728159%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KfseLgMGiG3GmV2msW9FQDvZ56g0SJjdtXV%2BE39m9aI%3D&reserved=0

